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Comments: To whom this may concern,

In modern day society, there should be no need for the use 
of living and breathing Animals for testing.   Especially 
when you consider that human advancedment has reached such 
a stage as today, the use of Animals should be eliminated 
all together.    It is disgraceful, unethical, and 
immorally wrong for modern day society to use live Animals 
to perform as test subjects so that humans can benefit, 
while these living creatures suffer in needless pains and 
death.     Put yourself as being the subject of the test 
being performed, and try to understand their sufferings, 
then you will realized that what you are doing to these 
Animals are both EVIL, and WRONG, especially in GOD's eyes.



It should be the human endeavor to use their technology, 
along with their wisdoms and mindset to find more human 
methods of performing experiments that does not use living 
and breathing Animals for the benefits of both humans and 
Animals.   

May all those who supports, and are involved in any Animal 
experimentations suffer in the very same FAITH that they 
themselves have put the Animals in as the test 
subjects.    These people must pay in HELL, and I will 
pray to the almighty creator to make sure that they ALL 
pay dearly with the utmost PAIN they will endure till the 
end of time for making all those Animals suffer in this 
world.        I will trade my own soul to Satin to make 
sure that all these People Pay dearly with their SOULS in 
HELL.        
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